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15 August 2016

BY EMAIL
petergatley@outlook.co.nz
Peter Gatley

Manager

Super Organic Dairy

Dear Peter

Walking Access Recommendations — Overseas Investment Office 201520012 and
201520067

In response to the Overseas Investment Office (OlO) conditions.for purchase (OlO case
references 201520012 and 201520067) the New. Zealand Walking Access Commission (the
Commission) has reviewed the property to determine public walking access opportunities.

In undertaking its analysis, the Commission has used the criteria set out in Section 11 of the
Walking Access Act 2008; for example, proximity to the coast, rivers and conservation areas.
The inspection concluded that none of the Section 11 priorities apply to the property.

The Commission wishes to advise that no additional access over the property is
recommended. A copy of the Commission’s Access Recommendations report is attached.

Please email our office (Kirsti.Mouatt@walkingaccess.govt.nz) to acknowledge receipt of
this report, following which the Commission will consider that all required consultation with
the Commission has been completed. Thank you for your participation in the assessment
process.

Yours sincerely,
3
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